From: Cadance H. Allinson

To: City Council Public Comments

Cc: De La Rosa, Raissa; Osburn, Gabe
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Item 14.4

Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 8:47:45 AM

Mayor Rogers, Vice Mayor Alvarez and Members of Council,

| am very pleased to see item 14.4 come before you today and extremely grateful for the hard work
that Raissa, Gabe and their teams have put into finalizing the permanent parklet program. They held
multiple meetings with Downtown business owners who are interested in transitioning their
temporary parklets, listened to feedback and adjusted accordingly. The design and building of a
permanent parklet will be costly for business owners, so the reduction of fees as much as possible by
the City helps limit the impact to our businesses and makes it more feasible for them to establish
permanent outdoor dining.

City staff have been excellent partners in bringing this to fruition and | am thrilled to see the
temporary program give way to more attractive, permanent parklets that will help with the ongoing
revitalization of our Downtown. | appreciate your support of this item today.

Thank you,
Cadance

CADANCE HINKLE ALLINSON | Santa Rosa Downtown District, Executive Director
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